
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 July 2022 
Moving Up for September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Our teaching staff (including our new staff as mentioned in last week’s newsletter) were 
delighted to meet their new classes this morning for a move-up session before breaktime. There 
will be an opportunity tonight at our Display Evening (5pm-7pm), to view the children’s 
achievements from the year and also to visit other classes and yeargroups around the school. 
The end of year reports for Years 3-6 will be available to collect on Thursday 14th July from the 
classroom and will need to be signed for. 
 

September Teaching Provision 
 
 

Yeargroup Class Name Staffing Location Current class 
location 

3 

3C Mrs Cole 

Jubilee Building N/A 
3J Miss Jackson 

3CG 
Mrs 
Cornforth/Mrs 
Grantham 

4 

4U 
Mr Upshall (Mrs 

Jordan maternity) 

Main building 

4S 

4C Miss Cavanagh 4C 

4RF 
Miss Rudkin/Mrs 
Fung (Mrs Summers 

maternity) 
4H 

5 

5W Mr Williams 5W 

5H Mrs Hollick 5S 

5L Mr Loveridge 5SK 

6 

6S Mrs Smith 3J 

6V Mrs Vickers 3CG 

6D 
Miss Stanley 
(name change to be 
Mrs Dutton in 2023) 

3C 

 
Mrs Walker (Deputy Headteacher) is due to go onto maternity leave in September 2022 as will 
Mrs Summers. Mrs Cato will continue to be our SENCo and will be covering some of Mrs Walker’s 
duties in her absence.  
Any questions around provision or other related matters, please email 
remotesupport@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 
 
Regards, 
 
Ross McTaggart 
Headteacher 
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